
FACT SHEET:

Tribal Electrification
Program

The Tribal Electrification program will deliver zero
emissions electricity to Tribal homes that lack access to
electricity and or rely on fossil fuel appliances for things
like cooking and heating. Tribal governments will receive
both financial and technical assistance to help residents of
Tribal communities transition homes to zero emissions
energy systems as they electrify, as well as upgrade,
retrofit and repair homes as necessary to allow for the
installation of zero emissions energy systems.

$150 Million
available through

2031

By electrifying homes in Tribal communities residents will experience lower energy
costs, as well as improved indoor air quality when gas appliances are switched out.
Program funds will be made available in the form of direct spending, grants,
contracts and financial assistance agreements.

Key Dates
The Bureau of Indian A�airs will release a notice of funding opportunity in Spring
2023. The notice of funding opportunity will explain what projects are eligible under
this program, who can apply and what the eligibility criteria are.

NeedMore Information?
Check out these resources:

● Indian A�airs website: bia.gov/service/ira
● Inflation Reduction Act Opportunities for Tribal Governments and Indigenous

Communities
● White House Guidebook to the Inflation Reduction Act’s Clean Energy and

Climate Investments in Indian Country

https://www.bia.gov/service/ira
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JI1h5wOmc1MiF_xt2wqg3IWhMRDICZ_j_nHVNC3VfxY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JI1h5wOmc1MiF_xt2wqg3IWhMRDICZ_j_nHVNC3VfxY/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Inflation-Reduction-Act-Tribal-Guidebook.pdf
https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Inflation-Reduction-Act-Tribal-Guidebook.pdf

